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4th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

SUPERTATO and SUPERHERO DAY 

Next week we will be starting our exciting learning about, ‘Supertato’ as part of our 

Superheroes and Harvest time learning.  

 

We will be mashing potatoes with milk and butter and tasting our hard work! Please do 

make sure we have up-to-date allergy information and contact your child’s teacher if 

you have any questions.  

 

On Wednesday 20th October we will be celebrating our super learning for our topic, 

‘Superhero Me’. The children may come to school in Superhero clothes where we will 

be flying off to solve super missions during the day! 

 

Thank you. 

 

The Reception Team 
 

 
 

 

 


